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East Texas: 24345 County Rd 

3107, Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 

Song Leader – Ed Weiss 

Pianist – Ardith Weiss 

Sermonette – Gordon McCarty 

Sermon – Ken Treybig 

 

Ruston: Holiday Inn Express, 

Ruston – 1 p.m. 

Song Leader – Steve Barnette 

Pianist – Vicky Morton 

Split Sermon – Chris Teague 

Split Sermon – Johnny Callender 

 

General Announcements 

Father’s Day 

We wish all our fa thers a 

happy Father’s Day tomorrow, 

June 19. 

 

Camps 

Camp Chattahoochee and 

Camp Sequoia (preteen) will 

begin early next week. Your 

prayers for God’s protection and 

blessing for them would be ap-

preciated. 

 

Ruston Services Next Sabbath 

Next Sabbath Ruston will 

meet at 12 noon at Holiday Inn 

Express, our normal meeting 

location. We have also been 

asked to meet in the snack area 

that week. 

 

Social Planning Meeting 

We will have our annual so-

cial planning meeting on Tues-

day, June 28, starting at 7 p.m. 

in the church hall. Anyone with 

ideas or an interest in helping 

plan local church socials is wel-

come to attend! 

 

Memorial Service 

There will be a memorial ser-

vice for Pat Creech after ser-

vices on June 25 beginning at 5 

p.m. Please bring one of the fol-

lowing items for the special re-

freshments after the memorial 

service: salad, veggie trays, or 

sandwiches. Thank you for your 

service. 

 

Feast Housing 

Regular Feast housing is 

open. If you need any assistance 

in finding satisfactory housing, 

our Festival advisers will be 

happy to assist you. 

 

Festival Assistance 

Each year many faithful breth-

ren contribute extra funds from 

their Festival tithe so that other 

needy members can receive the 

financial assistance they need to 

attend the Feast of Tabernacles. 

Last year these generous contri-

butions enabled over 225 people 

to attend the Feast who would 

have been unable to attend oth-

erwise. The Church recognizes 

its responsibility to see that 

those contributions are distrib-

uted fairly and equitably. 

If you have no tithable income 

or if you have faithfully saved 

your Festival tithe and will still 

not have sufficient funds to at-

tend the Feast this year, we will 

be happy to help where we can. 

If you think you will need addi-

tional funds to be able to attend 

the Feast this fall, please contact 

our local festival adviser or your 

pastor to get a Festival Assis-

tance Member Information 

form. Complete the form and 

return it as soon as possible. 

(All information on the form 

will be treated as confidential.) 

Ministerial Services has asked 

us to have all assistance applica-

tions turned in by July 10, so 

please pick up the form and re-

turn it to your congregation’s 

Festival adviser or your pastor 

as quickly as possible. 

Again, Festival financial as-

sistance is available for those 

who do not have a tithable in-

come and for those who do not 

have adequate funds to attend 

the Feast even though they have 

faithfully saved their Festival 

tithe. 

 

Excess Festival Tithe 

Many of us have experienced 

a variety of ways in which God 

has fulfilled His promises to 

bless those who faithfully tithe. 

Though some faithful members 

have little or no tithable income, 

the generosity of their spiritual 

brothers and sisters has enabled 

hundreds to share in the bless-
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ings of the Feast of Tabernacles 

each year. Once again this year 

we will be able to provide fi-

nancial assistance to those 

brethren who would be unable 

to attend the Feast without help. 

Government regulations per-

mit charitable organizations to 

provide a modest amount of fi-

nancial aid to those in need so 

they can share in this kind of 

religious activity. Therefore, the 

Church has established policies 

and procedures that allow us to 

legally, fairly, and equitably 

provide this special benefit to 

members who qualify. 

If you would like to share 

your blessings and contribute 

some of your extra festival tithe 

to help your brethren attend the 

Feast, please begin sending in 

those funds to the Church mail-

ing address in Dallas. You may 

include those funds with regular 

tithes and offerings if you wish 

– just be sure to indicate how 

much you wish to designate for 

this special purpose. The correct 

mailing address is: 

COGWA  

PO Box 731480  

Dallas, TX 75373-1480 

Those who send funds elec-

tronically through the members’ 

website can also contribute ex-

cess festival funds by selecting 

“Festival Fund” from the drop-

down menu on the donation 

page.  

Thank you in advance from 

the many who will be able to 

enjoy the Feast of Tabernacles 

this year as a result of your gen-

erosity in sharing the blessings 

God has given you. 

 

Tithe of the Tithe 

The Church has traditionally 

asked members to contribute a 

tenth of their festival tithe – 

known as a “tithe of the tithe” – 

to the Church to cover the many 

expenses incurred in providing 

so much of what we enjoy at the 

Feast. These expenses include 

hall rent, office equipment, au-

dio and video equipment, deco-

rations, activities, etc. Since all 

of us benefit from these items, it 

is appropriate that we all con-

tribute a portion of the festival 

tithe we have saved to meet 

those expenses. If you are una-

ble to contribute a full tenth of 

your festival tithe but would 

still like to help out, all such 

contributions are appreciated. 

If you send a contribution to 

the Church mailing address in 

Dallas to help meet these Feast 

expenses, please label it “tithe 

of the tithe” so we will know 

your intent. You may include 

those funds with regular tithes 

and offerings if you wish – just 

clearly indicate how much you 

wish to designate for this pur-

pose. The correct mailing ad-

dress is: 

COGWA 

PO Box 731480 

Dallas, TX 75373-1480 

Those who send funds elec-

tronically through the members’ 

website can also contribute 

“tithe of the tithe” funds by se-

lecting “Tithe of Tithe” from 

the drop-down menu on the do-

nation page. 

Again, thank you for your 

generosity in helping to make 

the Feast special for all of us. 


